15 November, 1952, contin.

Delegate to United Services - K. Brownlee, D. Donnelly.

"That a committee of citizens be got together to raise Band funds.

"Discussed carolling and decided to leave this over till the next practice.
Mr. Robson requested the Band to attend practice to play to the Marching Girls' teams."

Annual supper to be 15 December.

Vice-Presidents - A. Cimino, Harry Claxton, J. Stinear, C.R. Hill, A. Laird: W. Johnston, A. Currie, Eric Arbury, A. Bateman, Sergeath Norm. Bayliss, . H. Rowe, T. Jackson, H. Johnston, C.R. McPahil, G. Sheppard, A.E. Donovan.

Committee, Drill Hall, Wed., Feb. 5, 1953.

D. Donnelly, A. Campbell, L. Edmonds, C. Stewart, L.E. Beilby, Ken. Wright.

Regret resignations J.S. Brooks and P. Robson.

Discussion on Band having a summer uniform was held over. Mr. Wright would ascertain the approximate cost and report at the next meeting.

Committee, 25 March, 1953.

L. Edmonds, A. Campbell, C. Stewart, K. Wright, L. Beilby.

J. Brooks made a Life Member.

Leave of absence to J. Jones.

"A letter was received from Kerridge Odeon Theatres asking if the Band would attend a pageant for the Talent Quest. The Secretary was instructed to notify that the Band would be present."

Secretary given authority to procure certain music for the Band. Material to be obtained for a new drum cover.

Committee 4 May, 1953.

A. Campbell, K. Wright, E. Werner, K. Brownlee, C. Stewart.

Letters to be sent to senders of donations.

A letter to be sent to Mr. Rowe requesting the return of his uniform.

Band practice Monday 27th July, new members L. Harris & B. Burmester.

Committee, 29 July, 1953.

A. Campbell, E. Werner, H. Brownlee, D. Donnelly, A. Williams, C. Stewart, L.E. Beilby, Ken Wright.

Secretary to write to the South Auckland Association apologising for the non attendance of the Thames delegate. "The Band would also like to know whether the Kerepehi Boys' Band was financial at the Auckland contest."

"That the Hauraki Banner be presented to the Tauranga Club with the permission of Mrs. Oakley and Mrs. Rare.

Committee, Oct. 13, 1953.

E. Werner, K. Brownlee, A. Campbell, A. Williams, D. Donnelly.

"Decided to send a note to the Army Department advisinf them that the Band was agreeable to accept the old Post Office as a Band Room and that Mr.Wright's action be approved, the Band to take over on 20th Oct., 1953."

To hold the Annual Meeting on 16 Nov. 1953.